
January 3, 2017 Board of Assessors Meeting
 

Present:  Michelle-Laramee-Jenny; Susan Lupo; Mary Stodden
 

Two Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Abatements were approved.
 

The Acknowledgement of Receipt of the Conflict of Interest Summary was signed and the information regarding the completion of the online
training was provided to the Board.
Certificates of completion need to be submitted to Mary who will submit them to the Town Clerk.  

 
The DCR Certificate for Chapter Land for Robert Liston was signed.

 
Submitted By:

 
Mary K. Stodden, Administrative Assistant  


